## **Izak Gilbo**

From: Peter L. Britz

**Sent:** Friday, February 5, 2021 2:24 PM

To: Izak Gilbo

**Subject:** Fwd: Nobles Island

Hi Izak;

Can you let the Commission know 500 Market requested to be postponed.

Thanks Peter

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Michael Street <michaels@cpmanagement.com>

Date: February 5, 2021 at 1:32:15 PM EST

To: "Peter L. Britz" <plbritz@cityofportsmouth.com>

**Subject: Nobles Island** 

Hi Peter,

Please go ahead and postpone Nobles Island from next week's meeting.

I will have drawings by the end of next week which will be schematic only, but will show sono tube locations in plan view and a X-section through the deck.

No response from Stefanie Diallongo yet but I left her a voicemail right after we spoke yesterday. I'll keep trying. Can you send me her email address to make sure I have it correct?

Thanks for all your help. These applications/permits are all a first for me. It's hard to keep straight sometimes.

Regards, Michael Street, AMS, CMCA Property Manager CP Management, Inc. 11 Court Street, Suite 100 Exeter, NH 03833 (603) 778-6300 tel. (603) 778-6331 fax